

Good Shepherd Charger News

"Not Ashamed" Romans 1:16

All School Newsletter October 7, 2021

Calendar of Events

Friday, October 8

- NO SCHOOL-School Improvement

Monday, October 11

- NO SCHOOL-Columbus Day

Tuesday, October 12

- Bo-Bo's Fundraiser Ends

Thursday, October 14

- Chapel 8:25 a.m. Gr 2-8
- Chapel 8:50 a.m. ECC-Gr. 1

Friday, October 15

- Picture Retake Day and Fall **Sports Pictures**

Saturday, October 16

- PeeWee Basketball 8:30-9:45 am

Tuesday, October 19

- PeeWee Basketball Game 6:30 p.m.

Friday, October 22

- End of 1st Quarter

For more information: gslcs.org/calendars



Charger Headlines...

BoBo's FUNDRAISER

Final Days to sell! You're doing great! Thank you! Any student selling 15 items will receive a "free dress day." The class selling the total highest dollar amount per student at the end of the sale will be given a "free dress WEEK"!



All paper orders and money should be turned in to the office by Tuesday, October 12.

BLOOD DRIVE

The Regional Blood Drive will be Monday, October 18, from 1:00-6:00 p.m. in the front parking lot. There is a huge need for blood donations so please consider giving. To schedule an appointment call the school office 618-344-3153 or go to www.bloodcenter.org/group. Use group code 9887 to schedule online. If we have enough viable donors, the school will receive another grant for physical education equipment! (See flyer attached for info and QR code to schedule your appointment.)

PICTURE RETAKES - Friday, October 15

Lifetouch will be at school Friday morning, October 15th to photograph anyone who has not yet had their picture taken for the yearbook. If you would like your student's picture retaken, please return the original package of pictures to school with your child to give to the photographer.

FALL SPORTS PICTURES - Friday, October 15

Athletes please come in the south side door of the gym dressed in uniform and get changed afterwards. Bring your picture envelope forms with you if you are getting pictures. The schedule is as follows:

7:00 a.m. - CC

7:15 a.m. - Volleyball

7:30 a.m. - Baseball - baseball players if you are wanting an individual picture with you and your bat, glove, etc. please bring them with you.

WORK DAY at Good Shepherd-Saturday October 23

The fall work day at Good Shepherd will be Saturday, October 23rd from 8:00 a.m. to noon. You are welcome to bring a rake and/or gloves. Come when you can. All help will be sincerely appreciated.



Charger Headlines Continued...

CHARGER PEE-WEE BASKETBALL GAME

Our girls in grades 2-4 have been learning basketball skills and will have a game on Tuesday, October 19th, from 6:30-7:15 p.m. Girls can arrive at 6:15 for warm ups. Come out and cheer on our future Chargers!



LONG WEEKEND - NO SCHOOL

We hope all our students and families enjoy two days off school - Friday, October 8th and Monday, October 11th! Happy Columbus Day!



CHARGER BUCKS-SCRIP

Charger Bucks-SCRIP is a **tuition reduction program** for Good Shepherd Lutheran School students. If you choose, you can designate 50% of your earned credits to go toward the reduction of your tuition or you may donate your credits toward Good Shepherd Lutheran School's General Fund. Your friends and family can purchase gift cards and YOU will

An easy way to order and receive extra bonus offers and higher percentages is to download Scrip's new app - RaiseRight - from the App Store or Google Play.

GOOD SHEPHERD GAITERS

receive the tuition reduction credits!

You can purchase a GSLS Gaiter in the school office for \$10 each. We have both child and adult sizes in maroon or gray with the Charger emblem on the front. They are great to throw in the backpack as a backup face covering or use them every day! It's a great day to be a Charger!



Something to Consider...

Seven Ways Parents Can Help
Students Become Better Learners

One of the best known followers of Jesus Christ, the Apostle Paul, wrote: "Study to show thyself approved unto God..." (II Timothy 2:15). It is impossible to study without basic academic skills. That is why Christian school educators place a heavy emphasis on reading, math, and writing skills. Christian schools remain committed to basic learning.

Learning is a united effort.

Everyone must help if students are to learn and to improve upon their skills. Teachers, of course, are a major factor, but parents can make a significant difference in a student's academic success. Permit me to suggest seven ways parents can help their children become better learners: 1. Cultivate a "right" attitude toward learning. 2. Keep hope alive in your children. 3. Stress the benefits of doing well in school. 4. Help your children in practical ways. 5. Be a public relations agent for your children's school. 6. Be supportive of your children even when they fail. 7. Pray for your children every day. I pray these points will instruct you in ways to enhance your children as a student!

Robert Mayhew, Principal



In Our Prayers This Week

Each week the faculty will be praying for our students and their families. Next week we will lift up John A., Ryan B., Roman C., Paisley H., Andi H., and Brennan I.

The purpose of Good Shepherd Lutheran School is to provide each student with a quality Christian Education. We recognize that this begins with the premise that Jesus Christ is our Lord and Savior and in Him we have eternal life. The curriculum and all activities are developed around this premise.

Good Shepherd Lutheran Church BLOOD DRIVE

Masks and appointments required! Donors get their choice of a retro t-shirt or a gift card!

1:00 pm - 6:00 pm Monday, October 18

Donor Bus 1300 Belt Line Rd

To schedule an appointment,
call Peggy Rincker at 618.344.3153
or go to www.bloodcenter.org/group
Use group code 9887 to schedule online
or scan QR code ->







Good Shepherd Lutheran

Fundrasier

We are pleased to kick-off our Fall fundraiser and partner up with BoBo's Fundraising. We will be offering BoBo's "Just the Good Stuff" Brochure. Which features BoBo's St. Louis-

Brand Pizzas, Otis Spunkmeyer cookie dough, desserts, and chocolates to choose from. The profits from this fundraiser will be used to directly benefit the students at Good Shepherd Lutheran School.

IMPORTANT INFORMATION

Please collect payments as you take orders.

(Please make all checks payable to: Good Shepherd Lutheran)

FUNDRAISER ENDS:

Tuesday, October 12th

DELIVERY:

Monday, November 8th

To make the pickup contactless, we will be doing a drive thru style pick up.

Before picking up your order please place your child's name on a sheet of
paper and place on your dashboard. We will then read the name, grab your
order, and place it in your vehicle.

3 Easy Steps to Online Ordering

Step 1: Scan the Register Now QR code with your smart phone or mobile device.

Step 2: Complete the simple registration process by entering the parent's and participant's information.

Step 3: Share your unique link with family, friends, and neighbors via email, text, or social media!

If you are using a computer, you may go to bobosfundraising.com on your web browser and click the Register tab. Then, a new webpage will open for you to enter your School ID, *Good Shepherd*. Next, complete the above Steps 2 & 3.



Register Now!

All brochure and online orders will be delivered together to your school on the delivery date below.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding your online store, please call us at (314)315-5255.

APPRECIATION PRIZES!

Sell 2 items = Stunt Bug



6 items = Foam Finger Rocket

15 items = Pizza Parfy

18 items = Game Controller Pop It

35 items = Money Machine

45 items = Bike Wheel Lights



60 items = Amazon Echo Dot

75 items = BoBo's Family Pack

8. Bullo's Permenoni Pizza. 1-Bullo's Cheese Pizza. 1-Bullo's Meat Lovers Pizza. 1-Ois Sounkmeyer Chocolate Chin Goolate Doublo.

100 items = \$100 Cash

